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AMCC

The 40th meeting of the AMCC was held September 23, 1976, in Adantic City
during AMCC '76 bicentennial run.

The meeting was called to order at 10:12 a. m, by the president.

The following clubs were represented as follows: Centaurs (Bill E., Tony B.);
Druids (Buddy S., Lou T.); Levi Club (Jim G.); Scorpions (Alex L.); SMCLA (J.D.);
Spartans (Don B.); Thunderbolts (Alan M.); Vanguards (Angelo P.); Links (Gerry M.,
Glenn P.); Wheels M. C. (John C.); Shipmates (Don C.).

Clubs not represented: Bucks, Cycle, Iron Guard, Kemo, Spuds, Praetorians,
and SNMC.

The secretary read the minutes of the previous meeting which were accepted.
The treasurer reported a current balance of $212.65.
Henrik of MSC Berlin was introduced by the President as a guest.

7.D. gave the members present a report on the progress of the bicentennial
run. He stated that despite the lack of support from AMCC clubs, with approximately
135 run participants, the run was progressing very well. J.D. reported that he
expected the run to break even when all the bills were in. He also reported that the
side-trip to Philadelphia had been cancelled due to lack of interest and excessive cost.
The chairman of the bicentennial run also reported that the show in Atlantic City to be
put on by the Washington Clubs would be opened to non-run people and profit would be
used to help offset cost of the run. Also money made by hospitality suite would be
given to the committee to defray expenses of run.

J.D. also announced the charges for non-run participants to attend various
functions of the run which would be opened up to them,

The Links M. C. of Washington, D. C., was welcomed into the council by
the president.

The council members present gave ].D. a very warm expression of thanks

for the cffort he has made in successfully organizing and executing the AMCC '76
bicentennial run.

Meeting adjourned at 10:40 a. m.,
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‘Edward L. Nesbitt, Secretary




